
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Pickup
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:38:00 PM

From: Jessica Ferree <jessicaferree37@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:05 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Pickup
 
To Whom it May Concern,

I am a resident of Sandy and fully support continued bulk pickup. This allows our
neighborhoods to stay clean, and clutter free. Discontinuing this service will be a detriment to
residents of Sandy who will have extremely limited options for disposing of large waste.
Please consider keeping this crucial service.

Thank you,

Jessica Ferree
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